EDITORIAL

Dear readers,

We are glad to introduce you to the InterEULawEast - Journal for the Interna-

tional and European Law, Economics and Market Integrations, vol. 1V, issue
2, December 2017.

The current issue brings various interesting topics. We are happy to see that
the Journal remains international in every single aspect — not only when it
comes to editorial board and reviewers but also when it comes to the authors
of the published papers. It is the confirmation that the Journal is recognized
as a valuable professional and scientific tool not only by domestic but also by
foreign scholars and experts. It is also the recognition of our previous and the
spark for our future efforts.

This is the first issue that was not funded from the INTEREULAWEAST
Project in any part. The settlement of all expenses and the whole logistic sup-
port is now carried out by the publisher - Faculty of Economics & Business,
University of Zagreb. As such, this issue is the first tangible long-term output
of the project.

In 2017 the Journal entered HeinOnline and ProQuest databases. Furthermore,
Digital Object Identifier System (DOI) was implemented. The Creative Com-
mons CC-BY-NC 4.0 license was accepted as a standard. All this steps and
results regarding the improvements of the Journal’s quality made us more than
satisfied.

For the 2018 the plans on improvements are at least equal, probably bigger.
All the issues regarding authors, reviewers and publishers liabilities and ethics
were carefully studied and compiled as the Journals Policy & Ethical Standards
which are published on the Journal’s webpages. The standards were tailored
in order to achieve the best contemporary practices regarding publishing of
scientific papers. Additionally, the upcoming extensive revision of the Instruc-
tions for the Authors is expected to achieve even higher level of uniformity and
consistency of the papers in terms of form and structure. Also, the electronic
review forms are to be introduced soon. All the planned improvements of the
Journal should reflect already in Volume 5, Issue 1 in June 2018.

Prof. Dr. Hana Horak,
Editor-in-Chief
Zagreb, June 2017



